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DEAN'S MESSAGE

It's time to begin a new season of AGO
activities. We hope that everyone will find
something of interest in our plans for the

year ahead. We appreciate the effort you put
forth to fill out the survey on the back of

your dues notice. Many of you also added some
fine suggestions. We have been looking at
these carefully.

The big event of the year will be our Chapter
contribution to the world's largest organ
recital on Sunday, April 14, 1996, the
Centennial of the AGO. While we are
formulating our plans for this gala concert,

we hope you are making your own plans to not
only attend, but bring family and friends as
well as to help us celebrate.

And speaking of the AGO Centennial, I am
planning already to attend the National
Convention in New York City on July of 1996.
Now is the time for you to start planning
ahead, saving your money, etc. It would be
nice to see a contingent from our Chapter at
that great meeting. If you've never attended
a national or regional convention, you have
missed something very special that can't be
duplicated in any way. This year's Region IX
convention was held in Scottsdale, AZ. Our
Chapter was represented by Lori Serr, Ruth Ann
Hay, your Dean, Michael Bigelow, and David
Chamberlin. In succeeding newsletters you
will be able to read a report from each of us
about the convention.

Hope to see you all at our first meeting on
September 19th!

--Lella Pomeroy

RECITAL

On Sunday, September 10th, at 8:00 p.m.,

Salt Lake Tabernacle organist Richard Elliott
will conclude "The Eccles Organ Festival" with
a recital at the Cathedral of the Madeleine.

No. 1
SEPTEMBER CHAPTER MEETING

A couple of years ago, our opening social was
held at Robin Cardon's chalet in Midway. It
was a beautiful setting to start that year's
activities, and those of us who attended had a
wonderful evening. Since many of you weren't
able to come then, we decided to ask Robin if
she would allow us to have our opening social
there again on September 19th at 7:00 p.m.
She said that as long as some of you played
her organ, she would be agreeable. Be looking
for something brief you would like to play, so
Robin's organ will be put to use.

Also, we thought it would be fun to share
favorite/humorous organ stories with each
other. Be thinking of an incident you would
like to tell us about.

Since the dinner will be pot luck, Joan
Barnett has divided up the AGO roster to have
those with last names A to M bring a
casserole or main dish (serving approx. 16
people), the rest (N to Z) bring a salad or
vegetable plate, and the students bring a
dessert. The drinks, plates, and utensils will
be furnished by AGO.

Be sure to invite your spouse or partner, and
RSVP Lella (489-4655) as soon as possible, so
we can get a count of how many will be coming.

See the back of the newsletter for the map to
Robin's place (1429 Switzer Drive, Midway, UT).

For those of you living in the north end of

the valley, contact Lee Clark at 224-1591 to
coordinate a meeting place for car pooling. For
those living in the southern part of the

county, meet at the Provo Central Stake Center
north parking lot, 450 N. 1200 W. at 6:00

p.m., to decide who wants to drive.

ATTENTION, BOARD MEMBERS! On September
12th at 7:30 p.m., there will be an officers'
meeting at Lella's. Be sure to let her know

if you cannot come.

DEAN SUB-DEAN SECRETARY TREASURER MEMBERS AT LARGE:
Lella Pomeroy Lee Clark DeeAnn Stone Joan Barnett Dr. Don Cook W--378-3260
489-4655 224-1591 377-4728 375-7880 LuJean Moss 374-2595

David Pickering 371-4570



MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL/SURVEY ORGAN FOR SALE

Dues are due again. If you haven't already 1993 Rodgers 610 digital organ. 2 manual
paid, a form is enclosed. Joan needs to send 30 speaking stops. Internal speakers. Walnut
the money to National Headquarters soon. finish. Excellent condition. Asking $12,000.
Please return it promptly, so your 224-1591 after 6:00 p.m.

subscription to The American Organist won't

run out.

PIPEDREAMS - KBYU-FM 89, Tues., 9:00 p.m.

DATES FOR 1995-96 CHAPTER MEETINGS
INFORMATION FOR NEWSLETTER

Each monthly meeting will be held on the third

Tuesday at 7:30 p.m. Please contact DeeAnn Stone at 377-4728, or
mail to 1510 W. 500 N., Provo, UT 84601

September 19th - opening social at Robin
Cardon's (7:00 p.m.)

Other meetings: October 17th, November i4th,
December (no meeting), January 16th, February
20th, March 19th, April 16th, May 21st
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